
TO:  CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS  

FROM:  Kim Fernea  

RE:  ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MONTHLY REPORT 

DATE:  July 28, 2020 

 

 

Please accept this memo as the City of Dripping Springs Economic Development Committee’s (the 

“Committee”) monthly update to Council regarding projects and progress during the month of July, 2020. 
 

The Committee convened via Zoom June 22nd.   

 

With new members joining the Committee, we decided we would have a get to know one another round 

table.  Patrick Rose facilitated this process in my absence.   

 

Attending were Denise Shroeder (Chamber), Dave Edwards, Taline Manassian, Keenan Smith, Susan 

Kimball, Melanie Fenelon, Whit Hanks and Andrea Nicholas. For Andrea’s benefit, we went around the 

call, as you and I discussed, and gave her a good flavor for those in attendance.  

 


